
 

 

 
May 19, 2025 
To Whom It May Concern, 

  
It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Erin Nieto, a recent graduate in 

architecture. As a practicing architect with over 26 years in the field, I have had the opportunity 
to work with many students and emerging professionals, and Erin stands out as someone with 

both the talent and determination to succeed in this challenging and rewarding profession. 
  

I have had the privilege of witnessing Erin grow academically and creatively throughout her 
college career. I am impressed with her knowledge, attention to detail, and tenacity at 
thoroughly and thoughtfully completing projects. Whether working through complex design 

challenges or refining the technical aspects of a presentation, she consistently demonstrates a 
high level of discipline, curiosity, and professionalism. 

  
Erin approaches design with both sensitivity and precision. Her ability to think critically while 

maintaining a strong design vision is a quality that will serve her well in professional practice. 
She collaborates well with others, receives feedback with maturity, and always brings a strong 

work ethic to the table. 
  

I have every confidence that Erin will be an asset to any architectural firm or organization she 
chooses to join. Please feel free to contact me if I can provide further insight into her 

qualifications. 
  

Sincerely, 
Emilio Alverde 
COO Malaga Homes 

ealverde@malaga-homes.com 
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